
Below is the question  that was asked following the Enhancement/Expansion Workshop with 
the County’s response.  
 
Question:  
Broward County currently commits $500,000 cash match annually to the Broward Partnership 
Housing IV (BPH-IV) PSH project.  Can a portion of that commitment be utilized to meet the 
match requirements for a proposed expansion of the BPH-IV project for the 2025-26 cycle? 
 
 
Response:  
The original match of $500,000 was for the BPHI IV original project.  Those match funds 
cannot be used to support the enhancement or expansion project.  The provider would be 
responsible for securing new match.  
 


